
 

Editorial Announcement: New Editorial Roles and Editorial Board Member 

Gareth Edwards and Doris Schedlitzki 

We are delighted to announce that Amanda Sterling from Auckland University, New 

Zealand has agreed to join our Editorial Board as Social Media Editor and Prof. Arménio Rego 

from Catholic University of Portugal, Portugal, has agreed to join our Editorial Board too. 

Welcome Amanda and Arménio! 

We are also pleased to say that Prof. Donna Ladkin from Birmingham University, UK has 

agreed to work with us and the Editorial Board in the capacity of Paper Development Editor to 

help colleagues scope paper pre-submission. We are currently working on how this might work 

and will publish more details soon. 

Doris and Gareth  


